
 
 
 

                                                                

 

 

Inquiry into Western Australia’s Home Indemnity Insurance Arrangements 
Economic Regulation Authority 
PO Box 8469 
Perth Business Centre 
PERTH WA 6849 
Email: publicsubmissions@erawa.com.au 

 

14 May 2013 

 
Inquiry into WA's Home Indemnity Insurance Arrangements - Draft Report 

 
    

Dear Economic Regulation Authority, 

 

The Australian Institute of Building hereby states that it supports the submission by Master 
Builders Association Western Australia to the Inquiry into WA's Home Indemnity Insurance 
Arrangements - Draft Report.   

 

Yours faithfully 

Mr Robert Hunt CPA 

Chief Executive Officer 
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